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commentletters

From: Craig Koch <cskochmd@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:09 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Drought Water Restrictions

I feel that drought related water restrictions should be left ion place.  You will face pressure to ease 
them.  However, increasing population density is inevitable, and decreasing reserves a definite 
possibility.  The public needs to understand that water is a limited resource and temporary 
improvements are not a green light to continue past wasteful practices. 
 
 
Craig Koch, MD 
cskochmd@gmail.com 
 
 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


